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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/209 
 
Subject: Governance process for Secure Data Environment 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Your Trust recently secured funding to develop a Secure Data 
Environment (SDE) for the Great Western region. My 
organisation is interested in partnership opportunities to improve 
health and research using the SDE. Could you please give me 
the contact details for the appropriate team/individual with whom 
to discuss the Information Governance process for doing this. 

Please use the following contact bnssg.phm@nhs.net to discuss the 
SDE and any related matters. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 9 March 2023 and has been approved for release by Deborah El-
Sayed, Chief Digital Information Officer and Director of Transformation for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire ICB. 


